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We oppose SB 769 because hunting cougars with dogs is cruel to both cougars and 

canines.  This abhorrent practice should not be permitted in any county and allowing 

for individual counties to adopt such practices does not ensure that each county will 

present scientific and expert evidence to inform the public in their opinions.   


